
COMMUNITY MEETING 1 SUMMARY

How much do you know about Choice Neighborhoods?

What is one good thing about your community?

Where do you live?
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82 people gathered in the community room of John F. Kennedy Apartments on 
the evening of February 23, 2023 to learn more about the Choice Neighborhood 
Plan for the Steubenville North area. This was the first opportunity for the com-
munity to come together as one after the grant was awarded at the end of 2022. 
Residents of John F. Kennedy Apartments, Elmer White Family Units, Bridgeview 
Apartments, the North End, and the City of Steubenville met the planning team, 
shared their experiences, and asked questions about the future. The following is 
a summary of feedback that was shared with the planning team. Additionally a 
project logo was voted on and selected from 6 options during the meeting. The 
new logo can be seen on the right.


